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News from April, 2010



Meeting" 
April 18, 2010 Business Meeting

Tuesday, April 27th, 2010 

Attendance  – 8 units present (Christophers, Standings, Johnjulios, Whitmores, Webers, Jenkinses, Maties, LeVecks)

Actions – Since President Christopher will not be at the International meeting in Gillette WY, an alternate needs to be selected to represent the Unit.  A form for this purpose from WBCCI was presented proposing that Bill and Sandy Johnjulio fulfill this role.  Bill Weber moved the action, seconded by Tom Standing.  This motion passed.

Bill reminded President Christopher that the Unit flag will be needed for the Region 4 rally and for the International meeting.  A search is on to locate the flag.

President Christopher reviewed actions undertaken to gain new members for the Unit.  Using a list of Ohio Airstream owners obtained from the company, local owners have been contacted by mail – about 40 in number – and will be followed up on to offer a year’s free membership in the club.   A target of 5-10 new members is what we are after.

Bill Johnjulio, who now leads the National/Special Events Committee, described a recent decision by the Ethics and Grievance Committee to expel a member who is a former New York Unit president.  The individual has raised many complaints about the Club’s style and bureaucracy but did so without  adhering to principles of courtesy and mutual respect.  The individual has started a website to push is agenda of change outside the structure of the WBCCI.

